
 

 
 

27th June 2023 
 
 

Owner/Occupant 
Auckland 2014 
 
 

Kia ora Neighbour 
New housing for 86 Union Road, Howick 

 
Kāinga Ora wrote in March 2023 to advise a resource consent application had been lodged with Auckland 
Council for our land at 86 Union Road, Howick.   We now write to advise resource consent has been approved. 
 
Our intention is to better utilise this section by building new, warm, healthy homes, designed to complement 
the local environment and meet the needs of today’s tenants.   
 
The proposal involves the development of 2 X 3 Bedroom Duplex and 1 x 4 Bedroom Standalone house.  
 
A site and landscape plan are enclosed. We will be in touch with construction details once confirmed with our 
build partner.  
 
We are looking forward to building these brand new homes.   
 
For more information on the Auckland Housing Programme, please visit our website at 
https://kaingaora.govt.nz/developments-and-programmes/what-were-building/public-housing-developments   
 
If you have any questions, please get in touch via email using the contact details below.  

 
 
Yours sincerely 
 

Celia Brandon 

 
Celia Brandon 
Stakeholder Relationship Manager 
Kāinga Ora - Homes and Communities  
Email: centraleastakl.region@kaingaora.govt.nz 
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Figure 1: 
 
Site: 86 Union Road, Howick 
 

 
 
 
Figure 2: 
Landscape Plan for 86 Union Road, Howick

 
 
 


